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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

DESIGN TECHNOLOGY DAY 

 

For an exciting end to our ‘Home is Where the Heart is’ topic, we are having a Design 

Technology day on Thursday 30th March 2023. For this day of building and creativity, 

the children have been set the task of building a model of an eco-friendly house for 

Nim – a character in our focus book during class reading sessions. 

 

To support the children in creating their masterpieces, we should be grateful 

if your child could bring in some items from home; they will come home with a list of 

these items after the first Design and Technology session on Monday 20th March.  

 

If you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class 

teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

The Year 4 Team 

 


